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THE SIXTY-FOURTH SESSION OF
THE GENERAL SYNOD/TE HĪNOTA WHĀNUI

To all members of the General Synod/Te Hīnota Whānui

Greetings / Mālō e lelei / Namaste / Ni sa bula / Talofa / Tena koe

Thank you so much for undertaking this work on behalf of our Church.
We meet in unusual times as we adapt to the Covid-19 virus affecting how we gather, meet, worship, and conduct our business.

[bookmark: _Hlk42598875]I trust that the information provided, together with the accompanying papers, will assist you in your preparations for the one-day meeting of the General Synod/te Hīnota Whānui which commences on Saturday morning of 25th July 2020.

If you have any questions, or require clarification on any matter, please contact the General Synod Office.

May God bless us all as we prepare for General Synod/te Hīnota Whānui which is being hosted virtually by the Archbishops over Zoom.

Yours in Christ

[image: cid:image001.jpg@01CA8FD5.A03563E0]

Michael Hughes (Rev’d)
GENERAL SECRETARY
12 June 2020

FOR YOUR INFORMATION


Welcome & Convening of Synod on Friday 25th July at 9.00am
The Synod/ te Hīnota will be convened with a Mihi/ Welcome/ Karakia from the Archbishops. 

Information about, and links to join, the Zoom meeting will be forwarded subsequent to this mailing.

Bills and Motions
The Bills and Motions deemed by the General Synod Standing Committee as requiring urgent attention are included. They will  in due time also be available to the public here:  https://www.anglican.org.nz/News/General-Synod-Te-Hinota-Whanui-GSTHW
I would be grateful if you could read through these before the Synod/ te Hīnota, so our limited time together can be most efficiently utilised.
Other business submitted for the May 2020 General Synod/te Hīnota will be deferred to a Special General Synod/te Hīnota to be held later.

Reports
Reports received in time for inclusion in this material are to be received, discussed and adopted at the later special General Synod/te Hīnota, and are available for reading online here: https://www.anglican.org.nz/News/General-Synod-Te-Hinota-Whanui-GSTHW/GSTHW-2020-Reports


Timetable
A copy of the proposed Timetable is contained in Motion 1 – Procedural. 

Please note that the Synod/ te Hīnota itself, or the Order Paper Committee, may find it necessary to change the Timetable as the Synod/ te Hīnota progresses.  


Attendance Register
[bookmark: _GoBack]Standing Order 9 requires each member of the General Synod/te Hīnota Whānui to sign in EACH DAY.  This register will be completed on your behalf by those hosting the Zoom meeting, as you join.
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